
INVITATION TO BIDDERS – DEBRIS REMOVAL AND MONITORING – CITY OF HILLCREST VILLAGE 

 

The City of Hillcrest Village invites sealed bids for DEBRIS REMOVAL AND MONITORING THROUGH 
MAY 15, 2025.  

Bids must be received at the City of Hillcrest Village City Office, 200 W. Timberlane Dr. Alvin, Texas 
77511 by 4:00 PM May 15, 2025. The bids will be publicly opened and read at the May 19th Council 
Meeting. 

Bids must be in a sealed envelope marked “Sealed Bid for Disaster Debris Removal Proposal” or 
“Debris Monitoring Proposal”. 

For bid information and contact documents, contact: 

Amanda Hanlon, City Secretary 

200 W. Timberlane Drive 

Alvin, TX 77511 

Telephone: 281-756-0577 

secretary@hillcrestvillagetx.gov 

 

The City Council will consider awarding the contract at the City Council meeting on Monday, May 
19, 2025, in the City Hall at 6:00 pm., Hillcrest Village City Hall, 200 W. Timberlane Drive in Hillcrest 
Village, Texas.  

Awarded contractors will conduct all debris related management operations in accordance with all 
applicable federal, state and local laws, rules, and regulations. Contractors will meet standards 
provided for the in the most recently published FEMA “Debris Management Guide”.  

The City reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. This is a contract that will be activated by 
the City of Hillcrest Village post-disaster. A performance bond will be required at the time of 
activation and not at the time of award.  
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